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Comments: I'm writing in support of the proposed changes to the  ANILCA Cabin Policy that will allow multiple

transfers of ANILCA cabin special use permits.

My family arrived in the Juneau area in 1900 and has enjoyed the privilege of responsibly taking wild game and

seafood since then.  It is part of our culture.  Generations of my family have been using a cabin on Swan Island in

Seymour Canal since the late 1950s. We have always treated the area with great respect. I encourage you to

adopt the proposed cabin special use permit revisions so that future generations of our family will also have the

opportunity to experience this special opportunity.


